
Tom Marwick

 

To the

Joint standing Committee on Treaties TPP-11 Inquiry

RE:

Senate inquiry into the TPP-11
The parliamentary committee must examine the proposed TPP-11 and 
determine if it will infringe on the sovereign powers of the Australian 
government. Will this trade agreement, and particularly the ISDS, hand over 
sovereign powers of the Government to large corporations?

Sovereignty that might be affected could be;

 State owned enterprise’s ability to operate on a low or no profit basis to 
provide services to the population.

 The government’s ability to set and maintain labour laws especially 
minimum wages and employee conditions.

 The government’s ability to protect the environment by restricting the 
activities large corporations in environmentally sensitive areas

The committee should also examine if the TPP-11 will encourage competition 
in the market place or it provide conditions were very large corporations will 
gain further advantage and squeeze out competitors.

The committee should examine the affect the TPP-11 would have on 
underdeveloped and developing nations. Does it create a climate where these 
economies will be impeded in their development and there for remain 
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eternally dependant on foreign aid and vulnerable to exploitation by private 
investors.

If the senate inquiry finds that the TPP-11 hands over the Sovereignty of 
Australia to other entities or is even uncertain that it might hand over 
sovereignty, whether they are foreign governments or private companies, then 
to vote for the ratification of this trade agreement is an act of treason.

Because of the statement that it is a non reversible treaty, if there is any doubt 
in the benefit to our country or the risks it proposes then we must not sign 
until all doubts have been resolved.

Yours Sincerely

Tom Marwick
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